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Dear Reeve Vincent and Members of North Huron Council,

My name is Alice McDowell and I am a resident of East Wawanosh Ward,
North Huron. In August of 2017, I will be completing the Marriage Officiant
course and I am requesting Council's consideration to be appointed as a

Marriage Officiant for the Township of North Huron and the Province of
Ontario.

Thank you for considering my request and I look forward to hearing from
you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Alice McDowell


